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Eurobodalla Dressage Club – General Meeting 
Held on10th October 2023 at the Moruya Golf Club, Moruya  

 

 
Meeting opened at 6.30 pm 

Attendance:  Cathy Smith, Megan Gandy, Emma Lipscombe, Fran Sanders, Hetty Munda,  Robbie Lyttle 

Apologies:  Sue Berry, Irene Adams 

1. Minutes from the previous Meeting of 12th September 2023  were tabled. 
 
Moved by: Robbie Lyttle that the Minutes be accepted. 
Seconded:  Megan Gandy 
Carried:   All 
 

  

2. Treasurer’s Report: 
NIL. 
 

  

3. Correspondence in/ Out: 
 
NIL 
 
 

  

4. Matters arising from Previous Minutes: 
 

 Membership Fees – The Committee has made the decision to increase 
membership and entry fees by $5.00 each in 2024.  The Club has not 
increased fees for quite some years but is unable to continue unless the fees 
are raised. 
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5. 
General Business: 
 

 The King Brian award was discussed and the committee has made a decision 
on who should receive this Achievement Award.  This trophy will be presented 
at our championship day.  Hetty to ensure the Perpetual trophy returns to 
Lynne Mitchell for engraving. 
 

 Christmas Party – Megan will book the Waterfront Hotel for Tuesday 12th 
December.  Note that the club will be providing nibblies but dinner and drinks 
will be at your own expense.  
 

 Championship rugs – Megan to discuss with Irene.  Hetty to check with Robyn 
Gamble that they are still happy to donate a rug. 
 

 Emma Lipscombe advised that her husband Rob, is CEO of Confederation of 
Australian Sport and Chair of the Coaching Council Australia.  He is in 
agreement with our club that Equestrian Australia is creating rules that are 
onerous and not always workable.  Cathy and Hetty to report to him on the 
problems facing our club, such as the new requirement of Stewards at official 
competitions, and he will take up these issues.  
 
 

Moved by:  Hetty Munda that General Business be accepted. 
Seconded: Emma Lipscombe 
Carried:  All  
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Next Meeting: 
Our next meeting will be held on Tuesday 14th November 2023 at the Moruya Golf 
Club, Moruya commencing at 6.30 pm. Meeting closed 7.30 pm 

  

 


